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Public meeting planned  

for upcoming U.S. 83 project 

 The Kansas Department of Transportation will host a public meeting regarding the 

upcoming construction and closure of an 11-mile stretch of U.S. 83 in Sheridan County from the 

Thomas County line to the K-23 junction. The meeting will take place on Tuesday, Feb. 9, from 

noon to 2 p.m. at the Selden Community Building located at 110 N Kansas Ave., in Selden. 

 KDOT engineers will outline the construction phasing, provide details on the official state 

detour and answer questions regarding access to county roads. Construction is slated to begin 

this spring and be completed by May 2017. Traffic will be detoured using K-23 and U.S. 24. 

 The meeting location is ADA accessible. Persons in need of a sign language interpreter, 

an assistive listening device, large print or Braille material, or other accommodations to 

participate in this meeting should notify Lisa Mussman at (785) 877-3315 or 

lmussman@ksdot.org. 

 The U.S.83 project is funded under T-WORKS, the statewide transportation program 

approved by the Kansas legislature in 2010. For more information about T-WORKS projects and 

funding, visit http://kdotapp.ksdot.org/tworks. 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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